
Community Service 



1963: A far-sighted 
environmentally 

sound employment 
initiative 



1966: Presentation of defibrillator to Hutt Hospital 
Bill Evans, Harry King, Ian McCutcheon and Dave Smith 



1967-1968 Established Naenae Playground 



1973 
The House: For Sale “As Is, Where Is” 



1973 
Dave Smith 

presenting sculptures 
to the 

Dowse Art Gallery 





OZBO 1976 - 1989 



OZBO 1979 
 

Cheque for  
Disabled Living Centre 



Doug Eckhoff  
and  

Ash Lewis (OZBO Coordinator) 



OZBO  
Chicken Wheel 



OZBO 
 

Sausage Sizzler  
(Murray Calvert) 



OZBO Day 1985 



OZBO 1985 
 

Cheque For  
Disabled Resources 

Centre 

 



Plaque commemorating Rotary’s 75th Anniversary 



Maintaining 
the 

Garden of 
Remembrance 



Hospital Rest Area 



1979: IHC Special Olympics 



1983 
Picnic shelter 

 at  
Avalon Park 



1988 – 1993: Preparing for Musical Players Evening 





Roy Smith and Jim Morris 
with raffle winners 

1989: First Christmas Raffle  



1994 
Food Bank (and Dave Wilson!) 



1994 
Hutt Valley Tinnitus Association 

(est by Eastern Hutt Rotary in 1991) 
 



1995: Planting On Mana Island 



1996: Wheel chairs for Aroha Home 



1997: Christmas Raffle 

Jan Hall, Ken Joseph and Wayne Meredith 



2004 
Defibrillator for 

Lower Hutt Fire Service 
 

(Diane Jorgensen & Don Battah ) 



Refurbishment of Naenae Playground 



2005 
Working on northern end of Hutt River Trail 



2005: Food Bank collection team 



2006: Te Omanga Painting Project 

Plaque dedicated by Bill Boyd - Rotary International President 



Landscaping at Women’s Refuge 

Before 

After 



2007: Christmas Raffle 

The First Prize 
being delivered by Tim Allott 



2008: Duffy Books at Rata Street School 

Robert Sinclair 

John Pudney 



2009: Dictionaries at Naenae School 



2009: Dictionaries at St Michaels School 



2009: “Trees For Survival” at Epuni School 



2009: 
“Healthy Heroes” 
at Epuni School 



2010: Personal Emergency Packs (PEPs) 



2010: Riverbank clean-up 



2010: “Trees For Survival” at Epuni School 



2010: “Pride of Workmanship” award to  
staff of Manor Park Private Hospital 



2010: Dictionaries at Pomare School 



2010 
“Healthy Heroes” 

Taita Central School 



2010: Te Omanga Hospice golf tournament 



2010: EHR Scholarship  
presented to Hannah McLaughlan by Mike Fackney  



2011: Duffy Books presentations at Naenae School 



2011: Another Te Omanga  
Charity Golf Tournament Completed! 



2011 
Painting Team  
Avalon Park 



2011: Avalon Park Painting Project 

“Painter” Paddy Wells  
at work  



2011: “Pride Of Workmanship” award  
to Naenae Boxing Academy stalwarts 



2011:“Getting into It” - preparing the trailer raffle 



2011: A lull between customers 
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